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A well-regulated Militia, being necessary to the security of a free State, the right of 

the people to keep and bear Arms, shall not be infringed. This was written with the 

latest firearm technology was used in the American Revolution. We must continue to 

keep the latest technology available to all citizens of the United States of America. 

 

I strongly oppose these restrictions in HB 3075. 

 

Sincerely, 

Jeffrey Dempster 


